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Reference letter 

 

 

Ms. Voropaeva, 

 

 

PJSC “RAO Energy System of East” would like to thank GMCS (a subsidiary of MAYKOR) for 

implementation of the innovative smart power supply system of Far East Federal district with a 

high level of quality and professionalism. This project is designed for several years and will result 

in the unified power supply system built upon the best world practices. The system will support 

the electricity and heat energy accounting of 1500 000 households and 100 000 commercial 

customers of Far East Federal district being served by “RAO ES of East”. 

 

We believe GMCS to be a trusted partner that has showed high-level expertise and knowledge of 

energy company’s specific features. A joint team of “RAO ES of East” and GMCS supported by 

specialists of Microsoft Russia has developed a concept of billing solution on the base of 

MECOMSTM , which makes allowance for the specific business processes of our company, as well 

as the Russian energy market rules.  

 

Up to date, our joint team has successfully completed the first project phase. The system of power 

supply management based on MECOMSTM has been implemented in Kamchatskenergo, a member 

of the Holding “RAO ES of East”. The system MECOMSTM is in industrial operation and helps to 

increase sale effectiveness. The results received thus far confirm the correctness of the adopted 

development concept and provides facilities for the further solution replication in other enterprises 

aimed to increase the effectiveness of the energy system operation.  

 



“RAO Energy System of East” looks for the long-term productive collaboration with GMCS and 

recommends it as a reliable and responsible partner for implementation of power supply 

management systems. GMCS is capable of solving complicated problems to a good quality and in 

due time. 

 

 

Deputy Director General   

of Energy Sales          V. Vasiliev 


